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• The conference asks for budget projections in March in order to deadlines for 
employment contracts. 

• We are asking for your decision in January so our board can make informed 
choices at the February board meeting in time for the March deadlines.  

 
Privately offer to be flexible 
 

Conclude with the names and contact information for people on your team who 
parents can talk to about this. All situations are different and I recommend that no one 
person (including you) be authorized to offer a reduction or change in the fee or 
deadline. But all requests will be confidentially reviewed by the finance committee 
who will make the final decision. 

 
 
 
 
Delegating:  

Writing this can be delegated to a good wordsmith. Getting it in your newsletter can 
also be delegated as long as you ensure it happens.  

Binder tab:  January  
School size:  All 
Marketing process step: 
 1) Who are we? 
 2) What do families want? 
 3) What needs to change? 
 4) How do we tell our community? 
 5) How do we track results? 
 
 


